

## 2024 FAMILY CARNIVAL PARISHIONER SPONSORS

The success of the All Saints Catholic Church Carnival depends on the support of our parish and community partners. Again, in 2024 our parish families have the opportunity to support the Carnival with a **Parishioner Sponsorship**, a great way to show your community spirit! As a sponsor, your family name will be printed in our bulletin and website acknowledging your support of the 2024 Carnival.

We encourage you to fill out and return the **Parishioner Sponsorship Form** by February 7, 2024 to be part of this exciting church tradition. We are so happy to be able to bring this event back and need your help. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate, you can contact me at <a href="mailto:carnivalallsaints@gmail.com">carnivalallsaints@gmail.com</a> Stacey Patalano Carnival Committee Chair.

Please make check payable to All Saints Catholic Church, noting "2024 Carnival Sponsor" and mail to: All Saints Catholic Church 10900 W. Oakland Park Blvd. Sunrise, FL 33351 or bring it to our Parish Office.

Family Name:	
Address:	
City, State, Zip	:
Phone:	Email:
	Renewal Parishioner Sponsorship (Donation \$100)
	New Parishioner Family Sponsorship (Donation \$125)

Parishioner Sponsorship Package includes the Family name listed in parish bulletin leading to carnival and on the church website as a "2024 Carnival Parishioner Sponsor."

Thank you for your generous support!